
ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

PLANINING & ZONING COMMSSION 

AUGUST 16, 2018 

The Planning & Zoning Commission of Zeeland Charter Township held a special meeting in the lower 

level of the township hall on August 16, 2018 for the purpose of reviewing the survey results, text, maps, 

and community workshop for the Master Plan.  Members present: Don Steenwyk, Bruce Knoper, Karen 

Kreuze, Ron Brink, Dennis Russcher, Bob Brower, Dick Geerlings; absent: Steve Nelson and Tim 

Miedema.  Also attending: Supervisor Glenn Nykamp, Zoning Administrator Don Mannes, and 

MainStreet Planner Janis Johnson. 

Chairman Knoper opened the meeting.    

A total of 26 people (including staff and planning commission members) attended the community 

workshop that was held on Wednesday, August 15, 2018. 

A review of the survey show a total of 132 people completed the internet survey.   

Janis Johnson reviewed the Draft dated 8/16/2018 of the Introduction to the Master Plan.  Working with 

Prein & Newhof and Ottawa County for updated maps.  Ms. Johnson recommended the I-2 Industrial, C-

2 Commercial, Office Service and the Public Quasi districts be removed from the future zoning maps.  

Reason:  there is no text supporting these districts in the master plan or zoning ordinance.   

Next meeting will be September 20, 2018. 

Moved, supported, and carried to adjourn. 

Meeting adjourned at 9pm. 

Vivian Zwyghuizen, Recording Secretary 

Karen Kreuze, Secretary 

 

 


